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Call   Number   Time   Call   Reason   Action    

25-11810        0007 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 489] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-00:09:42                                Clrd-00:17:32
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-00:11:27                 Arvd-00:11:28  Clrd-00:17:34
         Narrative:      

Business line caller is the manager at the attached location   
reporting that a female is sitting in the attached vehicle,   
in the front parking area, for the second night in a row.    

         Narrative:      
Party checks okay and sent on their way.   

25-11811        0029 DISTURBANCE Peace Restored    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 470] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-00:31:40                 Arvd-00:52:54  Clrd-01:16:25
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-00:31:43                                Clrd-00:41:09
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-00:57:42                 Arvd-01:00:53  Clrd-01:16:29
         Narrative:      

Business line caller is a driver for A1 towing. A white GMC   
pick-up truck just left the attached location headed east on   
106. Occupants appear intoxicated.

         Narrative:      
Second caller reports he was assaulted by a party from the   
pick-up truck and wishes to speak with an officer.

         Narrative:      
226 advises this as a verbal altercation

25-11812        0103 DISTURBANCE Peace Restored    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 435] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-01:04:09                 Arvd-01:04:11  Clrd-01:11:39
                ID:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
                       Disp-01:04:18                 Arvd-01:06:23  Clrd-01:11:26
                ID:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
                       Disp-01:22:53                                Clrd-01:23:00
         Narrative:      

226 reports multiple vehicles pulling into Commuter lots.

         Narrative:      
Large group of vehicles being moved from Wendy's.

         Narrative:      
Vehicles relocated to South Plaza. 224 reports they moved   
north into Brockton.

25-11813        0123 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-01:24:57                 Arvd-01:28:27  Clrd-01:37:53
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-01:25:05                 Arvd-01:28:29  Clrd-01:37:53
                ID:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
                       Disp-01:28:24  Enrt-01:28:25  Arvd-01:29:21  Clrd-01:34:31
         Narrative:      

Caller reports dirt bikes and ATVs operating in the roadway.
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25-11819        0200 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered    
          Location:    RTE 24 NORTH
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-02:05:59                 Arvd-02:13:57  Clrd-02:31:11
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-02:06:06                 Arvd-02:07:09  Clrd-02:31:49
         Narrative:      

SP Middleboro on business line requests Police response to   
Rte 24N mm 30.2 for a car off the road and in the woods.   
Unable send a MSP car at this time.

         Narrative:      
0207 - 229 reports the operator is not injured and is out of   
the vehicle.

         Narrative:      
229 reports SP on scene. WBPD cruisers clear.   

         Narrative:      
Fire extinguisher used from cruiser #229.  Item removed and   
given to the FD.   

25-11822        0315 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
  Location/Address:    [WEG 576] HOWARD ST
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                                                     Arvd-03:15:00  Clrd-03:17:36
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-03:16:25                 Arvd-03:16:27  Clrd-03:17:34
         Narrative:      

229 is out with two vehicles at the attached location.

         Narrative:      
Parties have been sent on their way.

25-11824        0356 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
          Location:    RTE 24 N PRIOR TO 106
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reports a car on its side at the above location.   
Call transferred via PSAP to SP Middleboro.

25-11825        0445 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 716] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-04:47:28                 Arvd-04:57:36  Clrd-05:02:35
         Narrative:      

Signal 2 Garage motion.

         Narrative:      
228 reports the building appears secure. Cannot access the   
rear of the structure as the gates are locked.

25-11826        0713 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
  Location/Address:    MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-07:14:15  Clrd-07:15:55
         Narrative:      

Officer out on vehicle stop.

         Narrative:      
Verbal warning for speeding.
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25-11827        0716 ANIMAL CONTROL Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-07:17:11                                Clrd-07:26:45
         Narrative:      

Party in the lobby reporting a brown pitbull running loose   
in the street.

         Narrative:      
Cruiser checked the area.  Unable to locate at this time.   

25-11828        0953 ROAD HAZARD Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 177] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-09:58:10  Enrt-09:58:16  Arvd-09:59:17  Clrd-09:59:19
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-09:58:12  Enrt-09:58:14  Arvd-09:59:16  Clrd-09:59:18
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-10:00:31                 Arvd-10:00:38  Clrd-10:00:42
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-10:00:32                 Arvd-10:00:37  Clrd-10:00:41
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-10:40:00                 Arvd-10:41:00  Clrd-10:41:01
                ID:    Patrol Danniel A Arriola
                       Disp-10:40:00                 Arvd-10:40:59  Clrd-10:41:02
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-11:07:00  Enrt-11:07:38  Arvd-11:12:02  Clrd-11:32:53
         Narrative:      

WBFD reporting a small sinkhole in the middle of the   
roadway.  DPW notified.

         Narrative:      
Temporary steel plate installed at this time.   

25-11830        1033 LOST & FOUND/ABANDONED Logged / Noted Information   

       Vicinity of:    MATFIELD ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station reporting that he lost his black   
Android phone while riding his motorcycle on the attached   
roadway.

25-11831        1036 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
  Location/Address:    SCOTLAND ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-10:36:00  Clrd-10:40:23
                ID:    Patrol Danniel A Arriola
                       Disp-10:39:07                 Arvd-10:39:11  Clrd-10:39:13
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Citation issued.

25-11832        1117 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + COPELAND ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-11:17:41  Clrd-11:18:13
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.
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25-11833        1120 Break & Entering Building Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [BRO] CRESCENT ST
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller reporting a previous B&E that occurred in   
Brockton. Transferred to Brockton PD.

25-11834        1347 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST + WEST ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-13:47:00  Clrd-13:52:35
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Citation issued.

25-11837        1614 ERRATIC OPERATION Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-16:16:54  Enrt-16:16:56  Arvd-16:21:32  Clrd-16:34:22
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-16:16:55  Enrt-16:16:59  Arvd-16:23:42  Clrd-16:34:22
         Narrative:      

Business line caller requesting an officer to the above   
location regarding motor bikes doing donuts in the parking   
lot.

         Narrative:      
Husband teaching his wife how to ride a motorcycle, parties   
were advised.

25-11838        1703 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    COPELAND ST + NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-17:07:42  Enrt-17:07:45  Arvd-17:07:59  Clrd-17:25:33
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-17:07:43  Enrt-17:07:47  Arvd-17:08:00  Clrd-17:25:33
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-17:07:44  Enrt-17:07:48  Arvd-17:08:07  Clrd-17:25:34
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting people trying to hurt him.

         Narrative:      
Party located in Brockton. Party speaking with a Brockton   
officer.

         Narrative:      
Brockton PD to handle.

25-11840        1809 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher CHELSEA R FILIPPINI 10/05/2025 1832
       Vicinity of:    NORTH MAIN ST + HOWARD ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-18:09:32  Clrd-18:20:42
         Narrative:      

Registered owner took possession of the vehicle, summons   
forthcoming.   

For Date: 10/06/2025  -  Monday   
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25-11844        0007 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

  Location/Address:    WEST ST + UNITED DR
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-00:08:38                 Arvd-00:08:39  Clrd-00:08:40
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Citation issued for stop sign violation.

25-11846        0105 DISABLED MV Vehicle Towed    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-01:07:04                 Arvd-01:07:11  Clrd-01:54:55
                ID:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-01:07:10                 Arvd-01:07:12  Clrd-01:13:07
                ID:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
                       Disp-01:07:17                 Arvd-01:07:27  Clrd-01:14:38
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-01:08:02                 Arvd-01:08:04  Clrd-01:14:37
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting a single car MVA. Caller stated he saw   
a male party walking away from the vehicle.

         Narrative:      
Male party has been located.   

         Narrative:      
Male party stated his vehicle broke down and has AAA en   
route.

         Narrative:      
AAA en route.

         Narrative:      
Vehicle has been removed from the roadway.

25-11847        0407 ERRATIC OPERATION Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting an erratic vehicle that took the Rt.   
106 exit from Rt 24 North. Caller did not have a description   
of the vehicle.  Cruiser checked the area.  Nothing showing.   

25-11848        0650 GAS ODOR Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 794] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-06:52:30                 Arvd-06:56:38  Clrd-07:24:41
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting a strong odor of gas in the building.

         Narrative:      
FD standing by on scene for gas company.

         Narrative:      
226 clear at this time.   

25-11849        0822 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into station to pick up an accident report.

         Narrative:      
Report given in hand.
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25-11850        0915 ANIMAL CONTROL CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher Jared Lynds 10/06/2025 1853
  Location/Address:    BELMONT ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-11:23:05                                Clrd-11:23:11
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-11:29:06                                Clrd-11:29:23
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-18:50:17                 Arvd-18:50:18  Clrd-18:50:19
         Narrative:      

Caller requesting an officer to check on her neighbor's dogs   
due to him being transported to the hospital last night.

         Narrative:      
228 made contact with the homeowner at the attached   
residence. He is back at the hospital.

         Narrative:      
Otherwise that party checks okay and all appears in order at   
the attached location.

25-11852        1015 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST + NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-10:15:12  Clrd-10:25:04
         Narrative:      

Report to follow.

25-11854        1051 POLICE REQ, General REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-10:57:41  Enrt-10:57:44  Arvd-11:02:10  Clrd-11:11:45
         Narrative:      

Party into the station requesting to speak to an officer   
about an employee of a business using his vehicle without   
permission.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

25-11855        1139 ALARM, FIRE Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1095] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-11:43:25  Enrt-11:43:27  Arvd-11:47:16  Clrd-11:47:17
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller reporting fire alarm activation. No active   
fire.

         Narrative:      
WBPD dispatched.

         Narrative:      
No issues at this time. Officer cleared by WBFD.

25-11856        1206 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Non - Investigated accident   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 794] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station reporting a past MVA that his   
daughter was involved in. Attempts were made to handle   
matter outside of insurance. Involved party is now ignoring   
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calls.

25-11859        1349 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into station for LTC renewal.

         Narrative:      
Receipt issued.

25-11862        1501 LOST & FOUND/ABANDONED Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 708] SOUTH MAIN ST
         Narrative:      

Party into station to turn in a missing credit card found at   
the attached location.

         Narrative:      
East Bridgewater Police Department notified.

         Narrative:      
Harbor One advised to shred the card. They will reach out to   
owner.

         Narrative:      
Party into station. Party advised the card was destroyed.

25-11863        1540 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-15:46:06                 Arvd-15:46:10  Clrd-15:46:11
         Narrative:      

Party into the station requesting to speak with an officer.

         Narrative:      
Party being formally served with suspension letter for LTC.

25-11867        1733 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into station for LTC.

         Narrative:      
LTC in hand.

25-11868        1740 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 323] THAYER AVE
         Narrative:      

Calling party requesting information on a cat that her   
parents found in the town.   

         Narrative:      
The party was advised that there was not any log notes from   
the past couple weeks regarding any party inquiring on a   
cat.

         Narrative:      
The party also stated the cat was posted on social media and   
there wasn't any inquiries online either. Party advised all   
information would be logged.
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25-11869        1824 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into station for LTC.

         Narrative:      
LTC in hand.

25-11871        1923 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-19:25:01  Enrt-19:27:07  Arvd-19:35:15  Clrd-19:46:49
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-19:33:02  Enrt-19:33:05  Arvd-19:35:08  Clrd-19:46:48
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller stating he was involved in a three car MVA. No   
injuries or airbag deployment reported.

         Narrative:      
All information exchanged between operators.   

         Narrative:      
All vehicles able to leave under their own power.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

25-11872        2055 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 65] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-20:55:47                 Arvd-20:57:11  Clrd-21:00:56
         Narrative:      

Signal 2 commercial burglary alarm. Zone triple zero exit   
error.

         Narrative:      
Alarm company attempting to contact keyholders with no   
success. Company advised they would call back if contact was   
made.

         Narrative:      
224 checked the property. All appears secure. The attached   
vehicle was unoccupied in the front lot. Otherwise all   
appears in order.

25-11875        2148 ROAD HAZARD Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    PLEASANT ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-21:50:40  Enrt-21:52:20  Arvd-21:53:11  Clrd-21:58:59
         Narrative:      

Business line caller stating he was driving in the area of   
the attached location and noticed a vehicle parked in the   
middle of the road with it's lights off and without it's   
hazards on.   

         Narrative:      
224 checked the area in it's entirety and could not locate   
the vehicle described by the calling party.

For Date: 10/07/2025  -  Tuesday   

25-11881        0105 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   
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        Primary Id:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
  Location/Address:    [WEG 196] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
                                                     Arvd-01:05:18  Clrd-01:11:32
         Narrative:      

Warning for tag lights.

25-11882        0118 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1369] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
                                                     Arvd-01:18:01  Clrd-01:23:40
         Narrative:      

Warning for headlight and registration sticker.

25-11883        0138 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST + FRANCIS AVE
                ID:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
                                                     Arvd-01:38:31  Clrd-01:43:55
         Narrative:      

Warning for marked lanes and inspection sticker.

25-11885        0220 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
  Location/Address:    NORTH MAIN ST + COPELAND ST
                ID:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
                                                     Arvd-02:20:00  Clrd-02:36:33
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-02:25:48  Clrd-02:35:51
         Narrative:      

Citation issued for speeding.   

25-11886        0532 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 55] WEST ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-05:33:43  Enrt-05:33:46  Arvd-05:34:08  Clrd-05:46:16
         Narrative:      

Signal-2 commercial burglary alarm on zones 4 & 7. Key   
holders unreachable at this time.   

         Narrative:      
Accidential by employee.   

25-11887        0623 DISABLED MV Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
  Location/Address:    SCOTLAND ST + PONKAPOAG WAY
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-06:26:03  Clrd-06:26:41
         Narrative:      

Officer out checking on vehicle stopped in roadway.

         Narrative:      
Party pulled off the roadway onto side street and will   
contact someone to assist with her tire.

25-11888        0701 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
  Location/Address:    PLEASANT ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-07:02:12  Clrd-07:07:21
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         Narrative:      
Officer out on vehicle stop.

         Narrative:      
Operator issued written warning for speeding.

25-11889        0731 ERRATIC OPERATION Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    TURNPIKE ST + WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-07:32:36  Enrt-07:32:39  Arvd-07:37:04  Clrd-07:41:07
         Narrative:      

E911 call from Easton PD reporting erratic operator, marked   
lane violation.

25-11890        1029 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    EAST CENTER ST + EAST ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-10:29:46  Clrd-10:34:27
         Narrative:      

Different operator.  Warning issued.

25-11891        1038 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into station to pick up LTC.

         Narrative:      
LTC given in hand.

25-11892        1039 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into station to pick up an accident report.

         Narrative:      
Report given in hand.

25-11894        1124 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1586] NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-11:24:45  Clrd-11:26:49
         Narrative:      

Warning for marked lanes.

25-11895        1129 TRAFFIC CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan 10/07/2025 1256
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                                                     Arvd-11:29:00  Clrd-12:35:33
         Narrative:      

Officer out monitoring traffic.

         Narrative:      
No violations observed.

25-11896        1136 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   
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        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 68] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-11:36:14  Clrd-11:38:35
         Narrative:      

Warning for defective brake light.

25-11897        1145 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into station to pick up LTC.

         Narrative:      
LTC given in hand.

25-11898        1147 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-11:47:36  Clrd-11:50:30
         Narrative:      

Warning for expired inspection sticker.

25-11899        1203 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1040] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-12:03:55  Clrd-12:09:36
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

25-11901        1344 FIRE, OTHER Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
       Vicinity of:    [BRO] GROVE ST
         Narrative:      

E-911 abandoned call, on call back party stated that he   
already spoke with Brockton PD in regards to a fire on a   
utility pole.

         Narrative:      
Transferred to Brockton PD.

25-11902        1402 ERRATIC OPERATION Could Not Locate    
        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    SPRING ST + NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-14:02:00  Clrd-14:05:41
         Narrative:      

228 initiated a MV stop on a black motorcycle. Operator fled   
after stopping. Officer did not pursue.

25-11905        1507 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into station to pick up LTC.

         Narrative:      
LTC given in hand.
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25-11907        1515 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 487] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-15:15:47  Clrd-15:21:00
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

25-11909        1628 ERRATIC OPERATION Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-16:33:03  Enrt-16:33:06  Arvd-16:35:13  Clrd-16:44:24
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting an erratic operator. Reported to have a   
broken back window.

         Narrative:      
Officers checked the area, unable to locate vehicle.

25-11910        1704 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party picking up LTC, LTC given in hand.

25-11911        1705 LOST & FOUND/ABANDONED Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party reporting he lost his wallet. Unknown where it   
was lost. If it's turned in would like to be notified.

25-11912        1733 COMMUNITY POLICING Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 576] HOWARD ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-17:33:54  Clrd-17:55:26
         Narrative:      

224 out at youth soccer.

25-11913        1759 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST + STONEY RD
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-17:59:16  Clrd-18:02:30
         Narrative:      

Warning for no inspection sticker.

25-11914        1812 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                                                     Arvd-18:12:39  Clrd-18:14:24
         Narrative:      

MV stop.  Warning issued for headlight violation.

25-11915        1826 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 398] CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
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                                                     Arvd-18:26:44  Clrd-18:37:06
         Narrative:      

Report to follow.

25-11916        1836 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + TIFFANY CIR
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                                                     Arvd-18:36:11  Clrd-18:39:24
         Narrative:      

MV stop.  Warning for headlight violation.

25-11917        1837 ALARM, COMMERCIAL False Alarm    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1026] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-18:39:02  Enrt-18:39:04                 Clrd-18:40:43
         Narrative:      

Signal 2\ Vein Center door.

         Narrative:      
Cancelled enroute.

25-11918        1846 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST + JEFFREY DR
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-18:46:24  Clrd-18:49:15
         Narrative:      

Warning for defective number plate light.

25-11919        1902 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST + JEFFREY DR
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-19:02:25  Clrd-19:03:22
         Narrative:      

Warning for no inspection sticker.

25-11920        1908 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 29] NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-19:08:25  Clrd-19:10:12
         Narrative:      

Warning for failure to stop at stop sign.

25-11921        1914 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + GRANT ST
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                                                     Arvd-19:14:03  Clrd-19:20:10
         Narrative:      

MV stop.  Plate entered wrong, operator checks okay.

25-11922        1929 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST + ROOSEVELT AVE
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
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                                                     Arvd-19:29:31  Clrd-19:33:14
         Narrative:      

Citation issued for speeding. Party had proper paperwork for   
insurance status.   

25-11923        1930 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
       Vicinity of:    WEST CENTER ST + NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                                                     Arvd-19:30:44  Clrd-19:43:41
         Narrative:      

MV stop.  Warning issued for red light violation.

25-11924        1944 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-19:44:01  Clrd-19:45:28
         Narrative:      

Warning for lights violation.   

25-11925        1949 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-19:49:19  Clrd-19:52:50
         Narrative:      

Warning issued.

25-11926        1953 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher CHELSEA R FILIPPINI 10/07/2025 2021
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1053] SOUTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-19:53:10  Clrd-20:21:17
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-19:54:27  Enrt-19:54:28  Arvd-19:56:03  Clrd-20:21:16
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                                                     Arvd-19:56:57  Clrd-20:03:08
         Narrative:      

NIL requested for vehicle status, Raleigh's enroute.

         Narrative:      
Raleigh's on scene at approximately 2010hrs.

         Narrative:      
Raleigh's has the vehicle. Report to follow.

25-11927        2017 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party picking up FID card, FID card given in hand.

25-11928        2114 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party picking up LTC, LTC given in hand.

25-11929        2141 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   
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  Location/Address:    [WEG 435] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                       Disp-21:45:22  Enrt-21:45:55  Arvd-21:51:10  Clrd-22:17:59
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-21:45:24  Enrt-21:45:57  Arvd-21:49:34  Clrd-22:15:46
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-21:45:26  Enrt-21:45:54  Arvd-21:57:54  Clrd-22:17:27
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-21:45:36  Enrt-21:45:56  Arvd-21:47:08  Clrd-22:17:58
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting a pressure cooker is under his parked   
vehicle that he does not believe was there when he first   
arrived 15-20 minutes ago.

         Narrative:      
Item had discarded food items in it, rendered safe. Officers   
cleared.

25-11930        2311 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 489] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-23:11:23  Clrd-23:16:10
         Narrative:      

Warning for lights violation.

For Date: 10/08/2025  -  Wednesday   

25-11931        0241 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 431] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-02:41:13  Clrd-02:41:57
         Narrative:      

Building appears secure at this time.

25-11942        0920 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-09:21:45                 Arvd-09:22:00  Clrd-09:38:18
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-09:21:56                 Arvd-09:25:08  Clrd-09:38:16
         Narrative:      

Report of 2 car MVA with airbag deployment.

         Narrative:      
224 requesting 1 NIL, May's en route.   

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.   

         Narrative:      
227 providing ride to involved operator, starting on trip   
38029.3

         Narrative:      
Ending on trip 38030.7

25-11944        1011 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      
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25-11945        1020 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 682] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-10:20:37  Clrd-10:27:56
         Narrative:      

Report to follow.

25-11947        1134 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

       Vicinity of:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-11:36:16                 Arvd-11:36:19  Clrd-11:42:16
         Narrative:      

224 out on MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Party has proper paperwork.

         Narrative:      
Warning for marked lane violations and window tint   
violation.

25-11950        1227 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
    Call Closed By:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE 10/08/2025 1315
  Location/Address:    [WEG 53] EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-12:28:01                 Arvd-12:32:59  Clrd-13:07:10
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting a 2 car MVA. No PI.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

25-11954        1346 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into station for tow release. Tow only release given.

25-11956        1636 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 431] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-16:36:42  Clrd-16:39:24
         Narrative:      

Warning for improper turn.

25-11957        1642 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-16:42:43  Clrd-16:54:18
         Narrative:      

Warning for number plate violation.

25-11958        1654 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    PLEASANT ST
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                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-16:54:27  Clrd-17:01:23
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

25-11959        1712 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

    Call Closed By:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR 10/08/2025 1720
  Location/Address:    [WEG 55] WEST ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-17:14:19  Enrt-17:14:34  Arvd-17:16:55  Clrd-17:20:43
         Narrative:      

Signal two alarm. Zone left 360 motion sensor.

         Narrative:      
Unable to make contact with a keyholder. Voicemail left.

         Narrative:      
Keyholder called back and advised he had coworkers leaving   
the building which may have set off the alarm.

         Narrative:      
Building checks secure.

25-11960        1743 ERRATIC OPERATION Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-17:45:12  Enrt-17:46:07  Arvd-17:48:46  Clrd-18:09:27
                ID:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
                       Disp-17:53:48                 Arvd-17:53:49  Clrd-18:09:20
         Narrative:      

Business line caller stating she observed a party on a motor   
bike doing donuts and leaving marks in the parking lot of   
the attached location.

         Narrative:      
Calling party called back to advise that there was a second   
party on a motor bike.

         Narrative:      
Both parties were advised to move along.

25-11961        1744 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 46] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-17:44:37  Clrd-17:46:28
         Narrative:      

Warning for no front plate.

25-11965        2002 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + GRANT ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-20:02:30  Clrd-20:04:42
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

25-11966        2009 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + TIFFANY CIR
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-20:09:50  Clrd-20:12:42
         Narrative:      
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Warning for no front plate.

25-11967        2021 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
    Call Closed By:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR 10/08/2025 2034
  Location/Address:    [WEG 682] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-20:21:00  Clrd-20:31:16
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-20:22:01                 Arvd-20:22:02  Clrd-20:29:58
         Narrative:      

Warning for stop sign violation.

25-11968        2047 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 953] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-20:47:05  Clrd-21:05:07
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-20:53:14  Enrt-20:55:27  Arvd-20:55:43  Clrd-21:04:04
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

25-11969        2130 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST + WEST ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-21:30:56  Clrd-21:31:02
         Narrative:      

Warning for marked lanes.

25-11970        2147 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
    Call Closed By:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA 10/08/2025 2156
  Location/Address:    SUNSET AVE + NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-21:47:00  Clrd-21:53:37
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-21:49:48                 Arvd-21:49:49  Clrd-21:53:35
         Narrative:      

Two-car stop.  Warnings for stop sign violation and   
following too close.

25-11973        2230 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST + STONEY RD
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-22:30:29  Clrd-22:33:37
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

For Date: 10/09/2025  -  Thursday   

25-11974        0219 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 470] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-02:19:58  Clrd-02:21:04



 West Bridgewater Police Department Page:  19
  Dispatch Log  From: 10/05/2025  Thru: 10/11/2025     0000 - 2359    Printed: 10/12/2025

Building appears secure at this time.

25-11975        0221 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 490] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-02:21:33  Clrd-02:22:20
         Narrative:      

Building appears secure at this time.

25-11976        0222 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 129] OLD WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-02:22:32  Clrd-02:22:55
         Narrative:      

Building appears secure at this time.

25-11977        0223 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 461] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-02:23:35  Clrd-02:23:53
         Narrative:      

Building appears secure at this time.

25-11978        0226 BUILDING CHECK Property Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 878] PLEASANT ST
                ID:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-02:27:01  Clrd-02:27:33
         Narrative:      

Property appears secure at this time.

25-11988        0904 LOST & FOUND/ABANDONED Logged / Noted Information   

    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher Sara L Picariello 10/09/2025 1538
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1345] SPRING ST
         Narrative:      

Party into station to drop off a wallet found at the   
attached location.

         Narrative:      
Brockton PD contacted unable to locate in house phone   
number. Wallet will be entered into property.   

         Narrative:      
Brockton PD will be attempting a notification at the party's   
residence.   

25-11990        0957 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    [WEG 490] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-09:58:14                 Arvd-09:58:15  Clrd-10:25:24
         Narrative:      

E911 transfer from SEMREC. Caller reporting an MVA with no   
airbag deployment and no injuries.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.
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25-11991        0958 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to pick up LTC. LTC issued.   

25-11992        1139 COMMUNITY POLICING Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    [WEG 953] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-11:39:00  Clrd-12:21:38
         Narrative:      

Officer assisting with lunch.

25-11994        1200 SERVE SUMMONS (Civil) Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Danniel A Arriola
                       Disp-12:22:32                 Arvd-12:22:34  Clrd-12:23:54
         Narrative:      

Party in the station to serve a summons/subpoena for US   
District Court (Warren G. Rudman Federal Courthouse-Concord,   
NH)Docket # 25CR53LMAJ by March 17th, 2026.

         Narrative:      
Lt. served officer via email.    

25-11995        1242 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into station to pick up an accident report and a tow   
release form.

         Narrative:      
Both given in hand.

25-11996        1244 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into station to pick up an accident report.

         Narrative:      
Report given in hand.

25-11997        1309 Motor Vehicle LOCKOUT Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-13:15:30  Enrt-13:15:33  Arvd-13:32:13  Clrd-13:37:06
         Narrative:      

Caller requesting officer assistance with an MV lockout.

         Narrative:      
Entry has been made.

25-11998        1317 FRAUD CREDIT CARD REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station requesting to speak with an officer   
regarding credit card fraud.   
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         Narrative:      
Report to follow.   

25-12000        1410 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Danniel A Arriola 10/09/2025 1439
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST + PROSPECT ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-14:13:11  Enrt-14:13:18  Arvd-14:15:38  Clrd-14:35:30
                ID:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
                       Disp-14:15:42  Enrt-14:15:44  Arvd-14:15:45  Clrd-14:35:29
         Narrative:      

Multiple E911 callers reporting MVA with air bag deployment.   
WBFD dispatched.   

         Narrative:      
No EMS needed.

         Narrative:      
NIL requested on scene. A-1 en route.   

         Narrative:      
A-1 has vehicle. 226 providing courtesy shuttle to operator.   

25-12001        1415 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1316] NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-14:15:48  Clrd-14:18:30
         Narrative:      

Warning for marked lanes.

25-12004        1439 Motor Vehicle LOCKOUT Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 58] MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-14:46:43  Enrt-14:46:46  Arvd-14:55:00  Clrd-15:11:50
         Narrative:      

Caller requesting officer assistance with a MV lockout.

         Narrative:      
Entry has been made.

25-12005        1508 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [BRO] ***UNKNOWN***
         Narrative:      

E911 caller requesting to be transferred to Brockton PD.

25-12009        1525 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher Sara L Picariello 10/09/2025 1550
  Location/Address:    [WEG 565] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
                                                     Arvd-15:25:00  Clrd-15:45:07
         Narrative:      

227 assisting with a VIN verification.

         Narrative:      
Vin verified.   

25-12012        1552 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher Jason A Cimino 10/09/2025 1708
  Location/Address:    [WEG 470] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
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                       Disp-16:04:15                 Arvd-16:04:16  Clrd-16:47:35
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-16:04:19                                Clrd-16:07:40
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-16:35:29                 Arvd-16:35:31  Clrd-16:47:36
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting that he found a gun in the bathroom.

         Narrative:      
BCI requested and en route.   

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.   

25-12013        1606 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-16:07:44                 Arvd-16:07:45  Clrd-16:35:32
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting two vehicle MVA with no report of PI or   
air bag deployment.   

         Narrative:      
Minor in nature.   

         Narrative:      
Patient refusal with report to follow.   

25-12015        1716 POLICE REQ, General Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-17:18:07                 Arvd-17:18:09  Clrd-17:26:53
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting heavy flooding in their basement.   
Requesting FD. FD and 225 dispatched.   

         Narrative:      
Building inspector notified.   

25-12017        1757 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-18:01:14                 Arvd-18:01:15  Clrd-18:06:40
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting their vehicle was hit in the parking   
lot and the other party left the scene.   

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.   

25-12018        2120 MOTOR VEHICLE REPO Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    SCOTLAND ST
         Narrative:      

Fax received from Bridgewater Police regarding a   
repossession notice for the attached vehicle.   

25-12020        2157 MOTOR VEHICLE REPO Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] SOUTH MAIN ST
         Narrative:      

Repossession notice received from Bridgewater Police.   
Voicemail left with repossession company asking to confirm   
they have correct department.   
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25-12021        2319 ANIMAL CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 53] EAST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Business line caller reporting finding an injured cat that   
they are bringing to the West Bridgewater Vetinary Hospital.   
The staff advised them they needed to contact the police to   
advise on options with the animal.   

         Narrative:      
Veterinary staff advised of department's animal policy.   

For Date: 10/10/2025  -  Friday   

25-12035        0739 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                                                     Arvd-07:39:29  Clrd-07:40:58
         Narrative:      

MV stop for speeding.   

25-12038        1020 ANIMAL CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   

    Call Closed By:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR 10/10/2025 1515
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1467] HOWARD ST
                ID:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
                       Disp-15:01:21                                Clrd-15:01:59
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to report a goat on the side of the   
roadway.

25-12039        1050 ERRATIC OPERATION Could Not Locate    
       Vicinity of:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
                       Disp-10:55:18                 Arvd-10:55:19  Clrd-10:58:21
         Narrative:      

E911 call from Easton PD reporting an erratic operator.

         Narrative:      
227 was unable to locate.

25-12040        1053 PROPERTY RETURNED Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

D3 returned property to involved.

25-12044        1349 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-14:02:15                 Arvd-14:02:20  Clrd-14:13:41
                ID:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
                       Disp-14:02:24                 Arvd-14:02:26  Clrd-14:12:07
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting a female party came to her doorstep while   
crying requesting to use a cell phone because her boyfriend   
kicked her out of the car. Caller requesting a welfare   
check.

         Narrative:      
227 and 228 attempting to locate the IP.
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         Narrative:      
Could not locate.

25-12046        1646 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-16:46:52  Clrd-16:54:26
         Narrative:      

Party renewed his registration roadside. Warning issued.

25-12047        1714 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    SOUTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-17:14:50  Clrd-17:17:49
         Narrative:      

Warning for stop sign violation.

25-12049        1728 LARCENY REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-17:37:32  Enrt-17:37:35  Arvd-17:42:13  Clrd-17:59:30
         Narrative:      

Party reporting a stolen wallet and use of their credit   
card.   

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.   

25-12048        1729 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    COPELAND ST + NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-17:29:15  Clrd-17:36:55
         Narrative:      

Citation issued for speeding.   

25-12050        1731 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    SCOTLAND ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-17:31:10  Clrd-17:32:49
         Narrative:      

Warning issued for speeding.

25-12051        1749 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-17:49:18  Clrd-17:54:48
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

25-12054        2208 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Property Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher Jason A Cimino 10/10/2025 2213



 West Bridgewater Police Department Page:  25
  Dispatch Log  From: 10/05/2025  Thru: 10/11/2025     0000 - 2359    Printed: 10/12/2025

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1345] SPRING ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-22:08:34  Clrd-22:11:48
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-22:10:02  Enrt-22:10:05                 Clrd-22:10:43
         Narrative:      

Officer out checking on a vehicle.

         Narrative:      
Parties check out okay.

25-12055        2224 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
  Location/Address:    [WEG 489] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-22:24:02  Clrd-22:26:00
         Narrative:      

Warning for passing violation.

25-12057        2307 DISABLED MV Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
  Location/Address:    [WEG 470] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-23:09:02  Clrd-23:09:44
         Narrative:      

Officer out with DMV.

         Narrative:      
Officer assisted with pushing vehicle into parking lot.   
Party awaiting private tow.

25-12058        2310 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-23:13:04  Enrt-23:14:24  Arvd-23:17:41  Clrd-23:23:34
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-23:17:42                                Clrd-23:23:39
         Narrative:      

RP stated a vehicle was in the parking lot of an abandoned   
business and requested an officer check the area.   

         Narrative:      
Party checks okay and advised to move along.   

For Date: 10/11/2025  -  Saturday   

25-12071        0249 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Property Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1118] SOUTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-02:50:35                 Arvd-02:51:31  Clrd-02:55:57
                ID:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
                       Disp-02:51:25                 Arvd-02:51:34  Clrd-02:55:57
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-02:51:29                 Arvd-02:51:36  Clrd-02:55:57
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reports male voices and laughter from outside of   
her home.

         Narrative:      
Property checked. Nothing found.

25-12073        0656 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   
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  Location/Address:    [WEG 574] MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-06:58:27                 Arvd-07:07:05  Clrd-07:10:43
         Narrative:      

Signal 2- Employee Entry/Exit-overhead door.

         Narrative:      
226 advises the attached vehicle in the parking area.

         Narrative:      
Accidental alarm by employee. Emmployee is the owner of the   
attached vehicle.

25-12074        0818 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into station to pick up an accident report.

         Narrative:      
Report given in hand.

25-12078        1033 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into station to pick up LTC. LTC given in hand.

25-12079        1121 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Non - Investigated accident   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 558] PLEASANT ST
                ID:    Detective Jared P Percival
                       Disp-11:22:21  Enrt-11:22:27  Arvd-11:26:06  Clrd-11:30:50
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting a minor MVA with no injuries or   
airbags deployed.

         Narrative:      
No accident occurred, non-investigated.

25-12083        1223 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into station for an LTC renewal.

         Narrative:      
Receipt given in hand.

25-12085        1255 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-13:05:44  Enrt-13:05:47                 Clrd-13:09:05
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-13:09:17  Enrt-13:09:39  Arvd-13:09:40  Clrd-13:13:34
                ID:    Detective Jared P Percival
                       Disp-13:10:10                 Arvd-13:10:12  Clrd-13:13:35
         Narrative:      

Sig 2/ front double door alarm level 1 with limited info.   
Keyholder was not notified.

         Narrative:      
Norel Service Company advising, keyholder has been contacted   
and confirmed they see an unknown party at the attached   
location.
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         Narrative:      
Keyholder has been contacted. Cleaners were working at the   
property.

         Narrative:      
225 spoke with parties on scene who confirmed cleaners were   
working at the attached location.

25-12086        1329 DISABLED MV CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST + SPRING ST
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                                                     Arvd-13:29:00  Clrd-13:39:04
         Narrative:      

225 assisting a party with a DMV.

         Narrative:      
Vehicle left under its own power.

25-12092        1822 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party requesting a tow release form, form given in   
hand.

25-12093        1836 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 48] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-18:36:39  Clrd-18:38:02
         Narrative:      

Warning for marked lanes violation.

25-12094        1842 DISABLED MV Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    ROUTE 24 OVERPASS + WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                                                     Arvd-18:42:00  Clrd-18:45:15
         Narrative:      

227 waved down by motorist reporting a DMV on the off ramp.

         Narrative:      
Sgt checked the ramps, unfounded.

25-12096        1956 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party turning in paperwork for LTC application.

25-12098        2132 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    WALNUT ST
         Narrative:      

Eversource reports they have a Dig Safe ticket for the above   
location, in need of a water mark out. WB Water department   
notified.

25-12100        2148 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Peace Restored    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 74] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
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                       Disp-22:17:08  Enrt-22:17:11  Arvd-22:19:28  Clrd-23:19:35
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                       Disp-22:17:15  Enrt-22:17:19  Arvd-22:19:57  Clrd-23:19:34
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-22:18:25  Enrt-22:18:27  Arvd-22:28:47  Clrd-23:18:19
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-22:20:11                 Arvd-22:20:13  Clrd-23:18:14
         Narrative:      

Business line caller reporting large fire behind the above   
location.

         Narrative:      
All parties sent on their way.

25-12103        2207 PROPERTY RETURNED Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party picking up property from prisoner.


